
Questions, Comments, & Information 
Village of Orland Park - McGinnis Slough Shared-Use Path 

From LaGrange Road to Wolf Road 
 
We want to hear your questions, comments, and opinions regarding the Village’s McGinnis Slough 
Shared-Use Path from LaGrange Road to Wolf Road Project. All information received is highly 
valued and will be given full consideration during the planning stage. Comments can be written 
and submitted during this event. The Village also is offering the options to submit comments via 
mail, email, or online by August 29, 2024 to: 
 

Jay Coleman, PE 
Baxter & Woodman, Inc. 
Project Consultant 
8430 W. Bryn Mawr Ave., Ste 400 
Chicago, IL 60631 
Email: jcoleman@baxterwoodman.com 
Phone: 815-444-3277 

Village of Orland Park 
Engineering Programs & Services Dept. 
14700 Ravinia Avenue 
Orland Park, IL 60462 
Email: eps@orlandpark.org 
Phone: 708-403-5003 

 
Comments can also be submitted online at: orlandpark.org/eps 
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Please provide the following information (optional):  
 
Name   ______________________________________ 

Address  ______________________________________ 

City    ______________________________________ 

State & Zip Code ______________________________________ 

Email   ______________________________________ 

or 


